
March 20, 2018  

Dear Da Vinci Parents: 

The Administration of Da Vinci School will host an informational Parent Meeting on the evening 

of Thursday, March 22, at 6:30 pm in the school auditorium. You will hear Dr. Joe E. Gonzales, 

superintendent, speak about some exciting changes for Da Vinci School for the 2018-2019 

school year.  Also, we will present information on new courses and upcoming dual enrollment 

opportunities with the University of Texas at Austin for our high school students. In addition, the 

Student Success Initiative (SSI) which includes state requirements for 8th graders to pass certain 

STAAR tests for promotion will be discussed.    

We would like to remind all parents of 8th grade and 12th grade students that Mr. DeLaune, 

salesman for the caps and gowns, will be on campus from 11:30-12:30 on Friday, March 23rd to 

collect any payments.  For your information, the eighth-grade completion/graduation ceremony 

will be held at 1:00 pm on June 1, 2018 in the school auditorium. The high school graduation 

ceremony will be held on the evening of June 1, 2018 at 6:00 pm in the school auditorium.  The 

Senior Banquet will follow at the Coronado Country Club. Additional information will be 

provided as the plans are finalized. 

Should you have any question, please call 915-584-4024.  We hope to see all parents at this very 

important meeting. 

Yours truly, 

 

Delia Longoria, Principal 

Da Vinci School for Science and the Arts. 

 


